
When construction began on the new building and refurbishing of Palmer Hall, we saved 
the brick pavers from in front of the building to be used in a patio area when construction 
was completed. This is a great tradition that we want to continue at Suncreek. Bricks were 
purchased in honor of people, classes, and programs. Some bricks were purchased in 
memory of a person special to them or their family.

So, for a donation of $100 or more, you can purchase a brick to be added to these bricks So, for a donation of $100 or more, you can purchase a brick to be added to these bricks 
from the past. All proceeds will go to furnishing the new building. The order form explains 
how many letters can be engraved on each brick.

Name _________________________________________________________________

Contact # _______________________________________________________________

Email __________________________________________________________________

Donation Amount _________________________________________________________

Please make checks payable to Suncreek UMC and note “BRICK DONATION” in the Please make checks payable to Suncreek UMC and note “BRICK DONATION” in the 
memo line or you can pay online through Realm.


